
fish feed and excellent dinner. Then a very spécial thanks goes also 
to Larry Lloyd for coordinating everything and making ail the things 
fall together in the right places. 

THANKS TO ALL OF YOU from the people who attended the meeting. 

MAY THE NEW YEAR BRING MUCH HAPPINESS AND SUCCESS 

The following persons were winners in golf 

Superintendents Flight 

Low Gross tie Howard Fisher & John Flachman 

Low n e t — R o y King 2 n d — S o h a n Singh 3 r d — T a r s e m Singh 

4 t h — G r a d y Simril 

Class F Flight 

Low Gross - Bill Reynolds 

Low N e t — G e o r g e Bell 2 n d — O r r a Surrett 3 r d — D o n Naumann 

4 t h — J o h n Grant 

Guest Flight 

Low Gross - Gordon Hansen 

Low N e t — A l a n Hayashida 2 n d — R e s h a m Chand 3 r d — Erik De Lambert 

4 t h — T i m King 

Ladies Flight 

Low Gross - Mary Hansen 

Low Net - Martha Babson 

Closet to the Pin - Martha Babson 

Gift Certificates were won by Agnes Silva, Doc Babson, Martha Babson, 
Mulkh Raj, Dave cantwell 

The Babson's had a Merry Christmas. 
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| \ / | O V I N G ! A N D CHANGING OUR NAME 

to H Y D R O - T E C 17 51 H o u r e t e t , M i l p i t a s , CA 9 5 0 3 5 

P h o n e 4 0 8 2 6 3 - 0 4 0 0 

H o u r s 8 A M to 5 P M ( c l o s e d 1 1 - 1 2 ) 

B i l l N e v e s s t a t e s p e r s o n n e l is b e i n g e x p a n d e d 

to b e t t e r s e r v e y o u 

F o r m e r l y - K e i t h B r a m a n & A s s o c i a t e s 


